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	INTERNATIONAL TELECOMMUNICATION UNION
TELECOMMUNICATION STANDARDIZATION BUREAU
	

	
	Geneva, 2 November 2016

	[bookmark: Adress_E]Ref:
	Corrigendum 1 to
TSB Circular 240
	-	To Administrations of Member States of the Union;
-	To ITU-T Sector Members;
-	To ITU-T Associates;
-	To ITU Academia

	Tel:
	+41 22 730 5780
	

	Fax:
	+41 22 730 5853
	

	E-mail:
	conformity@itu.int
	Copy:
-	To the Chairmen and Vice-Chairmen of ITU-T Study Groups;
-	To the Director of the Telecommunication Development Bureau;
-	To the Director of the Radiocommunication Bureau

	Subject:
	[bookmark: _GoBack]Invitation to the third ITU test event, followed by a Roundtable, on compatibility of mobile phones and vehicle hands-free terminals (Bangkok, Thailand, 15‑16 November 2016)


[bookmark: StartTyping_E]Dear Sir/Madam,
Please note that a Roundtable which was scheduled to take place back-to-back with the third test event in Bangkok has now been postponed.
The Roundtable will take place during the Geneva Motor Show in March 2017. Information about the date and venue of the event will be announced in due course.
Yours faithfully,


Chaesub Lee
Director of the Telecommunication
Standardization Bureau
International Telecommunication Union • Place des Nations • CH‑1211 Geneva 20 • Switzerland 
Tel: +41 22 730 5111 • Fax: +41 22 733 7256 • E-mail: itumail@itu.int • www.itu.int
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